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IHarnett

COUNTY Department of Environmental Health

NORTH CAROLINA
www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
June 26, 2008 307 Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

Pinc Grove Dev. Corp.
622 Buffalo Lake Rd. ph: 910-893-7547
Sanford, NC 27332 fax: 910-893-9371

Re: Status of Improvement Permit Application #07-5-18455

To Whom It May Concern,

On Junc 24, 2008, an attempt was made to cvaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an Improvement
Permit. The evaluation could not be completed for one or more of the following reasons.

1. Property lines/corners not marked or labeled ($25.00 fee incurred)

2. Housc comers not marked or labeied ($25.00 fee incurred)

3. Directions not clear to property ($25.00 fee incurred)

4. Property needs brush or vegetation removed

5. Backhoc pits required
—_X__6. Other — Reduce the number of bedrooms to three and submit revision to Central Permitting
Your application will be put on hold until the selected items above have been addressed. |

When completed please call 910-893-7527 to confirm that the items mentioned have been corrected, we will
then reschedule your property for evaluation.

Sincerely,
" )
Joe West, R. S.
Environmental Health Specialist

Hamett County Department of Public Health

JW/sgs
Copy: Central Permitting

strong roots - new growth



